
25 April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Please see below important instructions re First Communion Photographs 
 
Lafayette Photography have been appointed as the official photographers for your 
child’s First Communion  day. To improve the delivery of the service, this year 
Lafayette photography will be providing the photography service on the day via 
the Lafayette Photography website. This means that if you would like to have 
photographs taken in school after the ceremony,  you should go to 
www.lafayettephotography.eu by the Wednesday evening (9th May), preceding 
your child’s Communion  day.   This will enable you to view proofs and order, if 
you so wish, your child’s photograph on the website a few days after the event.   
 
It is important you register before the event if you wish to have your child’s 
photograph taken.  Please note, to avoid delays on the day of the ceremony, no 
payment facilities will be available at the venue.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 
 
  
 
 

https://www.lafayettephotography.eu/GraduationPhotography.aspx?CId=46

